
 
During term 1, we will be using ‘Varjak Paw’ as 
our class text. A challenging, imaginative text 
that will engage us right from the start. We will 
be working on our spellings, punctuation and 
grammar to produce a range of pieces of writing: 

- Writing the story from another 
character’s point of view 

- Writing a newspaper report  

 
During term 1, we will be starting our 
journey in Maths by focussing on two main 
areas of the Maths curriculum 

- Place Value 
- Geometry (properties of shapes) 

We will also hold daily M.O.T (Maths on 
Track) sessions to support our learning in 
Mathematics.  

 

 
In Science this term, we will be 
learning about sound.  
We will complete some investigations 
and work practically a lot of the time. 
We will finish our unit with creating 
our own musical instrument.  

 

 
In History this term, we will 
be learning about the Anglo-
Saxons.  
Our question for this unit 
will be:  
 
What did the Angle Saxons 

change in Britain? 

 

 
During term 1, we will learn 
about Hinduism. We will 
study many parts of the 
religion and by the end of the 
term, will be able to share 
our knowledge!  
 
 

 

 
In French this term, we will begin by 
recapping our basic French phonics 
knowledge.  
We will then move on to learning 
names of fruits and will eventually be 
able to write, listen and talk about our 
favourite fruits.  

 

 
In Music this term, Year 4 will 
focus on a question to guide 
our learning 
 
How does music bring us 
together? 

 

 
PE lessons take place on 
Tuesday afternoons. These 
lessons will be led by Mr 
Carter.  
For this term, the focus will 
be on invasion games.

  

 

 
During this term, the children will be 
tasked with creating an Anglo-Saxon home 
that can withstand a night on our field! 
Our project will include a series of steps: 
researching, planning, creating, 
decorating, testing and finally evaluating.  
 

In this term, we will be learning about 
‘Me and My Relationships’  
We will focus on working 
collaboratively, how to deal with certain 
situations and how to promote our 
school values. 

In Art this term, we will be focussing on 
drawing techniques. We will finish our 
unit by bringing our skills together to 
draw a piece of art inspired by our 
History topic – the Anglo-Saxons! 

In Computing this term, we will be 
learning about systems and 
networks – the internet. The 
children will learn about how the 
internet and world wide web are 
‘made’ and how they function.  

 


